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DP100807 (1177 Foothills Blvd) - Meeting Date: May 31, 2023

Redacted



Comments:

I drive on Foothills Blvd daily. I oppose the developer’s request to have fewer parking spots. 6 guest 
parking spots for 190 units is far too few. Many of the residents will be getting in home support and 
parking needs to be available for care givers. There should be more undercover parking for residents 
because of our snowy winters. The site is very restricted for space. Where does the developer plan to 
put snow in the winter? There is currently no parking on Foothills Blvd. The overflow parking would be in 
the neighborhoods on the opposite side several blocks away. I have tried to find parking to visit at 
Riverbend and Laurier Manor in the winter and have had to park blocks away. Developers should not be 
allowed to plan their parking areas as if we were in a snow free city like Vancouver or Victoria.

Provide documents or photos related to your comment. You may attach:

A maximum of 3 files.
Files up to 50MB each.

Add Attachment (optional)

Personal information is collected under the authority of section 26(g) and disclosed under the authority of
section 33(2) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. For information or questions,
contact the City's FIPPA Coordinator at 250-561-7600 or 1100 Patricia Boulevard, Prince George, BC V2L
3V9.

Learn more information about the collection of personal information under the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act.
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